
Firmware v1.3 Release Notes 
What’s New in Firmware v1.3 
As you know, our Redline 360c is a connected product, and because this platform heavily 
leverages software, it enables us to easily provide Wi-Fi firmware updates remotely. 

Listed below are the product enhancements and new features available in firmware v1.3, 
which we believe will deliver an even better experience. Included in this release are: 

Enhancements 
• Better overall range (sensitivity) and response time 
• Faster directional arrow response time 
• Increased rear antenna detection performance and range (sensitivity) 
• Ramp up for K band that is more progressive and linear 
• Reduced random false alerts with laser detection 
• AutoNoX false alerts with X band has been resolved 

New Features 
• Added Jam-To-Kill laser jamming feature for ZR5 and ZW5 laser shifters 
• Added Ka Narrows as default to improve response time: improved performance 

with Ka Narrows (2,5,8) over wide band sweep (default mode now) 
• Added Dragon Eye laser tester detection 
• Added an additional K band filter option, default off (will be added soon to  

Escort Live) 

How to Get the Update 
If you are taking advantage of the Wi-Fi connection in your vehicle or have access to 
Wi-Fi, you will be prompted for the update once it becomes available. If you are not able 
to access Wi-Fi, you can connect your Redline 360c to your computer via USB 
(https://www.escortradar.com/pages/update-your-device). There are two different links 
on the page depending on if you are using Windows or Mac OS. 
 
Keep the Feedback Coming 
We’re eager to hear from you! Let us know how the new firmware is doing. You can 
email (radarfeedback@cedarelectronics.com) and we’ll review your feedback.  


